CABINET MEMBER DECISION
Decision:

CONSULTATION ON ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS FOR COMMUNITY AND
VOLUNTARY CONTROLLED SCHOOLS FOR SEPTEMBER 2021

(i) Details of decision

The Cabinet Member authorised the Service Manager — Admissions and Transport to go out
to statutory consultation on the proposed changes to admission arrangements for community
and voluntary controlled schools for September 2021.

(i) Reasons for decision

There is a statutory requirement to consult on admission arrangements every seven years,
or sooner if there is a proposal to change any part of a school's admission arrangements.
The local authority is proposing some changes to the admission arrangements for
community and voluntary schools and, as such, there is a statutory duty to consult on these
changes. The consultation will also seek views on the admission arrangements for which
there is no proposal for change.
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(i) Name: Julie lles
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